

9th January 2023

Headteacher Forum

Dear parent or carer,

You will hopefully recall from the parental survey feedback letter last term that the Headteacher parental forums will begin again this term.

The purpose of these forums is to provide a productive opportunity for dialogue and partnership as well as to help parents and carers understand, and engage with, the strategic and developmental aims of the school. It will also provide an opportunity to outline the important work taking place in school and for parents to explore and raise any questions regarding whole-school provision.

The next forum will take place on **Thursday 19**th **January** from **4pm to 5pm in the Little Theatre**. The meeting will cover an overview of the school development priorities from the Headteacher as well as information on the Learning Futures Digital Strategy and developments regarding behaviour and culture in the school. Parking is available on site. The external entrance to the Little Theatre is to the right of the extension at the front of school.

Places need to be reserved in advance and you can book a place at the forum by using the link below.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/headteacher-parental-forum-tickets-506144430617

Yours faithfully,

Mr G Langston-Jones Headteacher